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Mark Ruskell MSP
Room MG17

Scottish Patliment

Edinburgh

EH99 1SP

19th June 2017
Dear Mr Ruskell,

I write on behalf of the City and Brechin Community Council in respect of your consultation on the Proposed Restricted Roads (20mph Limit) (Scotland) Bill.

The Community Council are unable to support this Bill for the following Reasons,

1  1 The lower speed limit would increase congestion and pollution as vehicles would be stuck in more traffic jams, with engines ticking over which will release more emissions into the atmosphere which is detrimental to health.

2 The lower speed limit will have the effect of increasing fares and decreasing frequencies on public transport as buses, taxis etc will take longer to complete journey. Adversely affecting the poorest in our society.
3 As it is more difficult to drive at 20mph than 30mph more drivers will be at risk of speeding convictions with the attendant points and subsequent disqualifications which can affect many peoples employment status.  

I regret we cannot be of more help

Yours faithfully
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